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AVIAN INFLUENZA  
BIRD FLU
The first case of bird flu was reported in early December 2016 in Lincolnshire and since then cases have been confirmed in Wales (2), Scotland and the latest case to be reported is in North Yorkshire.

Two of the cases reported have been found in back garden flocks. Anybody who has poultry should have taken the steps to reduce any contact with wild birds, by way of netting over the runs and also placing food and water where wild birds have no access to it.

The disease is spread through direct contact and is not an airborne disease. 

The following are some of the signs.

SWOLLEN HEAD 

BLUE DISCOLOURATION OF NECK AND THROAT, LOSS OF APPETITE 

RESPIRATORY DISTRESS SUCH AS GAPING BEAK, COUGHING, SNEEZING, GURGLING, RATTLING

DIARRHOEA

FEWER EGGS LAID 

INCREASED MORTALITY 

Members of the public are encouraged to report dead wild waterfowl (swans, geese or ducks), or other dead wild birds such as gulls or birds of prey, to the Defra helpline on 03459 33 55 77. Defra will then collect some of these birds and test them to help us understand how the disease is distributed geographically and in different types of bird.
If you have any queries regarding this matter feel free to contact the Allotment Officer on the following number Mobile 07753 234612 or the office number below 
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Blyth Town Council

Arms Evertyne House, Quay Road, Blyth, Northumberland, NE24 2AS

Telephone:  01670 361668

Email:  info@blythtowncouncil.org.uk   Website:  www.blythtowncouncil.org.uk 



